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Hi Greg, 

Mindala Wilcox [/O=INGLEWOOD/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=B46BFD8A1E12482FB4F973BEA21D23C4-MINDALA WILCOX] 

12/31/2019 11:20:16 AM 

gtsujiuchi@cityofhawthorne.org 

IBEC: AB 987 Notice 

I received your inquiry re the AB 987 Notice. To answer your question, yes, the Notice of Election to Proceed sent out on 
12/19/19 was that required under CEQA Section 21168.6.8. By now, the City should have also received our Notice of 
Availability of the Draft EIR, sent late last week. I hope all is well with you and that you had a great Christmas 
too. Happy New Year! 

Respectfu I ly, 

Mindy Wilcox, AICP: Planning Manager: City of Inglewood 
Economic and Community Development Department 
Planning Division: One Manchester Boulevard: Inglewood, CA 90301 
V(310) 412-5230: mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org 

ExcELLENCE in Public Service. COMMITMENT to Problem Solving. DETERMINATION to Succeed. 

PLEASE CONSIDER THE EN\/IROflMEtfl BEFORE PRltfl"ING THIS EMAIL 


